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Circular 089-2024 
 

29 November 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
WASTE AREA FENCING: 
 
You might have noticed that we have removed the reed fencing around the waste area. 
 
We are in the process of putting up new fences.  We have poured concrete to put the holding 
support posts into the ground.   
 
We realise that this makes the bins visible from the road and ask that you bear with us for the 
weekend.  The rest of the work will continue and be completed on Monday. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


